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From Robert Frey <rfrey156@gmail.com>
Date Tue 5/6/2025 10:12 AM
To  Misty Dorsch <pzadmin@ridgefieldct.gov>

As a long time Ridgefielder, | cannot just stand by and let our beautiful town continue to be destroyed
by developers and those who find it useful in some way to go along with them. Our town is quickly
becoming a traffic filled city! It has to stop now! How any member of the BOS can allow this destruction
of a once beautiful town to continue. Is a disgrace!!!

Sent from my iPhone
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